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17th June 2022

Inspiring the leaders of tomorrow to think for themselves and act for others

We held our New Staff Induction Day on
Tuesday. It was lovely to welcome the
colleagues who will be joining us in
September, as we continue to recruit as a
growing school. We were fortunate to
benefit from an excellent inclusion and
diversity training session on Thursday
afternoon, delivered by two of our School
Development Leaders.

Last year we reformed our faculty system,
with Faculty Leaders becoming School
Development Leaders: Miss Pocock, Mr
Harvey, Mr Lodge, Mr Carter and Mr
Rowell. These five senior middle leaders
drive important work forward in our school
in relation to teaching & learning and
broader school initiatives, including our
change@cchs project. 

Thursday 23rd June - Year 11 Book Return

 Monday 4th July - INSET

Tuesday 5th July - Sports Day

Tuesday 12th July - Year 10 Parents' Evening

Tuesday 19th July - last day of term
School closes at 1pm



Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Mrs Gross (jgross@cchs.co.uk) and attach a


photo or logo, if applicable. 

On Thursday 9th June Ophelia (7F) travelled with her
international cheerleading team, Stealth from Oblivion
Allstars to Barcelona to compete in an international
cheerleading competition. There were teams from across
Europe competing. They had a fantastic competition and
came 2nd overall after achieving the highest score of their
season! 

To top off a fantastic trip, they were lucky enough to be
awarded a prestigious bid place to represent the U.K. on
behalf of Future Cheer in Orlando, Florida next year at
Summit. Summit is the biggest global competition for
junior level cheerleading in the world and where the top
flight athletes go to compete if their programme is chosen
to represent their country and cheerleading body. 

Congratulations Ophelia!

Student Achievements 

Rosie (8A) had a great win in the
Essex Golf Union competition at
Braintree Golf Club on Sunday.
She won on countback with 35
points. 

Well done Rosie!



Have you got some news to share?  

If so, please email Mrs Gross (jgross@cchs.co.uk) and attach a


photo or logo, if applicable. 

Student Achievements 

Katherinegrace (Y12) has been successful in
securing a two-day residential as part of the  

Leeds University Linguastars Languages
Residential for French. She will stay there
overnight and take part in a variety of
workshops. This is an amazing opportunity! 

Congratulations Katheringrace!

Khalen (11G) has been highly commended in the Oxford University French Flash Fiction
competition, Years 7-11 category. This annual competition invites secondary school pupils to
write a short story of no more that 110 words in French. 

There were over 800 entries to the competition this year and the judges were extremely
impressed with the hard work and creativity that went into in writing a piece of fiction in a
different language.



The deadline to make a payment
 for Intrumental Tuition for 2022-2023

 is  Monday 20th June



Please see the School Post 
regarding this which was sent to all parents

on 25th May 2022









"There are schools throughout the country struggling to provide effective home learning to
their poorer pupils. Despite teachers efforts, kids without a computer or online access are
getting behind on their studies, they simply do not have the same access to online educational
resources as their wealthier friends. With your support, Every Child Online’s goal is to help close
this educational gap and ensure all our children have the correct equipment to learn from
home. We need the support of UK companies and individuals, supporting our funding efforts
and donating your unused equipment will have a tremendous impact on the education of our
children. " - Every Child Online




Huge thanks to @EverychildUK for their donation of IT equipment to us today
 - Mr Lawlor and some of our Year 7 students personally took delivery of the items!


https://everychildonline.co.uk

https://twitter.com/EverychildUK
https://t.co/d3z380AqM9


Today, in celebration of Pride Month, students at CCHS celebrated and
learnt about the Pride movement. 

As well as flying the ‘Progress Pride’ flag outside the school, students learnt
about the origins of the Pride movement during an assembly put together
by Year 12 Diversity Prefects and Senior Prefects.

This was followed by a successful charity cake and badge sale at lunchtime.
Happy Pride Month to everyone!



On Friday 8th of July, the PA is supporting the CCHS Sixth Form Festival. We
need 4 volunteers to set up a refreshment stall outside and sell
refreshments during the afternoon and pack up afterwards. It's often very
busy, especially if the weather is hot.  It's a fun event for our Sixth Form girls
which the PA supports every year. Helpers can park by the side of Seymour
House Day Nursery near to the school.

If you're interested, then please email us at:      pa@cchs.essex.sch.uk

Following a Parent Governor Election ballot that closed last week, we can
advise that Dr Svetlana Warhurst has been duly elected as a new Parent
Governor for a four-year term of office with effect from 10th June 2022.

Parent Governor Election

CCHS Parents' Association
Email: pa@cchs.essex.sch.uk

mailto:pa@cchs.essex.sch.uk


CCHS PA are pleased to announce a summer term Pre-Loved Uniform Sale. 

These sales help to raise much needed funds for the school and also helps parents to purchase uniform for a 
fraction of the new cost. 
Please email your requests to cchssecondhanduniform@yahoo.com by Friday 24th June. 

Your email should include:- 

Your child’s name and form (eg 7A, 7G etc) 

The items and size required (Please use the Simmonds sizing) 

Your contact details, preferably both email address and mobile number 

We will process the orders on a first come first serve basis. We will email you to confirm the total price and 
ask you to pay online to the PA account. Once payment is received the orders will be packaged and sent into 
school for distribution the week commencing 11th July. 

Please note that PE tops and sweatshirts often have names embroidered on them. You can either unpick 
and re-embroider your daughter’s name or use a sew-on or iron-on label over the top of the old name. 
We will always send you the best quality clothing that we have available, but please keep in mind that this is 
pre-loved uniform and the condition of items can vary. Please note that returns cannot be accepted. 

 
Blazer £20 
Skirts £15 

Jumpers £10 
Sleeveless Jumpers £5


Blouse £5 
Hoodie £10 

PE Sweatshirt £5 
PE Polo shirt £5


Tracksuit bottoms £5

Shorts £5 
Skort £5 

Swimsuit £3 
Hockey socks £1 

Shin Pads £3 

Price List 

PRE LOVED UNIFORM SALE

SUMMER TERM 2022 

CCHS PA 

CCHS Parents' Association
Email: pa@cchs.essex.sch.uk



Chelmsford PhysicsFest 2022 

The Institute of Physics is hosting a family fun day called
PhysicsFest, an afternoon of interactive and educational
engagement for children of all ages, and is inspired entirely by
experiments. The event is completely free and open to the
public. Visitors will have the opportunity to try out lots of
interesting and engaging activities, mostly hands-on, with 6th
form physics students on hand to explain what is going on in
each experiment. This year the event is being held at King
Edward VI Grammar School on Sunday 26th June, from 1pm to
4pm.


